
 

 

Mālō e lelei!​ This week is Tongan Language Week 

It was so lovely to see so many of you back this week. Thank you for your consideration around 
the change in structure for drop off and pick up and using the NZ Covid Tracer app if you are 
coming into the school grounds. This will continue for this week. Just a reminder if you need to 
come into school outside of the gate opening times please use the Carrington Road entrance 
and ring the school office for access. 

We had great success with televising our school assembly this week with a large number of our 
community watching. We will continue to broadcast our assemblies through the live link 
accessed from the school website from 8.45 onwards and will send out the link to the certificate 
winners presentation on Friday afternoon for your viewing.  

Thank you to all of those who have completed our Family feedback form providing us with your 
thoughts about Online learning. If you haven’t completed this yet and wish to do so here is the 
link: ​Family Feedback Form  

A further reminder, if you borrowed a school Chromebook during the lockdown please can 
these be returned to the school office with the charger as soon as possible. 

Yummy stickers - you may or may not be aware that we are collecting yummy stickers from 
apples to help other schools purchase PE equipment. Each classroom has a sheet where the 
yummy stickers can be attached- the more stickers we can collect, the more equipment we can 
donate to these schools. See here for more information: ​https://www.yummyfruit.co.nz/schools/  

Weekly Reminders 

Monday 

● Ben and his team from Musiqhub will be returning to school this week. 

Wednesday 

● Options Year 3-6. 

Friday 

● Our assembly will be conducted through GTV 

 

 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfqch3-9HWcprmiuUX-J7xHdj1lOQI_oyGQmLrir3SiJfLppw/viewform?usp=sf_link
https://www.yummyfruit.co.nz/schools/


 
 
 
 
Weekly Notices 
 
Message from the Library Crew 

Just to let you know that in line with Alert level 2 instructions the​ Library will be closed after 
school on Wednesday's and Thursday's​. The children will still be able to attend the library 
before school and during lunchtimes. 

Yours in books, Library Tania 

 

Reading Together - NEW DATES!  

We have now rescheduled our "Reading Together" sessions.  These were to be held over the 
past two weeks. 

Reading Together will now be held on: 

● Tuesday - 27 October @ 6.30 pm 
● Tuesday - 3 November @ 6.30 pm 

If you are interested in learning how you can support your child at home with their reading you 
are very welcome to come along.  Please email your AP to let them know that you are 
attending. 

Amanda Goodwin - ​amanda@gladstone.school.nz 
Claire Alger - ​claire@gladstone.school.nz 
James Cossey - ​jamesc@gladstone.school.nz 

 

 

 


